
TO:  Mayor Gardner 
  City Council Members 
 
FROM: Jordan Keeler 
  City Administrator 
 
DATE:  May 29, 2019   
 
SUBJ:  Monthly Report for June 2019 
 
Here is a brief list of items I have been working on or tracking since our very recent meeting: 
 
TRANSPORTATION 

- New dock prep work and construction continues apace. We are working on getting some 
modifications to the original design that would work better for the City. 
 

BUDGET 
- The budget is presented for your review and vote. The City did receive $87k from the 

Borough in order to cover the fourth year of the WAANT investigator position. 
- The final state budget is TBD at this point, so our budget and any knock-on effects are 

unknown at this point. 
 

OTHER ITEMS 
- Working on liability insurance and health insurance 
- Dropped Honda truck off with cargo for ride back to Sand Point 
- Took some time off  


	FROM: Jordan Keeler

